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LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPFRRE

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166
Telex No.: 24305

19th May, 1961.

Dear Girs,
t S8«S« "LINDFIELD"

In reply to your letter of the 2nd lay 1
have to inform you that the Committee are
agreeable to the Owners' proposal to carry out |
a General Examination when the Boiler and ’
Screwshaft Surveys are held about the end of !
the present month, but the period of postpone- ||
ment granted for the Special Survey will be | |
determined by the condition of the ship as
| found and reported upon at the time of the
! . General Examination.

I shall be glad if you will advise the
Owners accordingly.

Yours feithfully,

Deputy Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Surveyors,
SYDNEY, N.S.W.
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